
Editor’s Note
After a year with little or no travel I’ll be off to
Germany for the first two weeks in February for a
business trip.   Since membership renewal and
the club officer vote deadlines are quickly ap-
proaching, I put this newsletter out one week
earlier than usual.  If you have not already re-
newed both your AMA membership and Cloud
Kings membership please make sure that you do
so immediately to avoid losing your club mem-
bership and going through our extended new
member process again.  The deadline for mem-
bership renewal is the February meeting, which
will be held on Tuesday, the 10th.

Membership Renewal
You must renew your membership with the Cloud
Kings at or before the February 2004 meeting.
Remember that you must also renew your AMA
membership before renewing your membership
with the Cloud Kings.

As of January 24th, at least 8 current club mem-
bers had not renewed their AMA membership.

Club membership fees are $35 for full members
and $15 for junior members.  If you do not plan
to attend the meeting, please send your mem-
bership fee with proof of AMA membership to:

Brian Swarts
111 North Deer Run Road
Lincoln University, PA  19352
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Time to Renew
February Meeting
Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday,
February 10th at 7:30 PM at the West Grove
Fire Hall.

Please plan to attend as we will be voting for the
club officers for the 2004 season.

Nomination of Officers
At our December meeting James Heckman
presented the nominees for club officers for
2004:

President  - Mark McQuaide
Vice President - Richard Martin
Treasurer - Henry Bohe
Secretary - Tom Lauletta

These nominees have been contacted and are
willing to accept the responsibility of carrying out
the duties of office.  Other qualified candidates
may be nominated before the vote for the officers
at the February meeting.

Membership News
Welcome to our newest full member Ed Hoopes,
who was voted in at the December meeting.

We also welcomed Robert Taylor as a prospec-
tive member.  Robert will be eligible for member-
ship vote at the February meeting.




